
SAVE THEDATE:

2021CAREERFAIR
The Canadian Psychological Association (CPA), in collaboration with the Canadian
Society for Brain, Behaviour and Cognitive Science (CSBBCS), is pleased to
announce that it will be hosting a Career Fair on Friday November 12th, 2021.

Students participating in this event will have an opportunity to learn about various
career paths and positions for psychology graduates outside of the health service
delivery and academic settings directly from individuals in those positions;
connect with the people in these positions about their experiences via virtual
break out rooms; hear from and talk to employers about the skill sets that
psychology graduates have that are most valued by employers.

If you are interested in learning about possible career paths, talking to potential
employers, and identifying the types of resources and information you would find
helpful in pursuing a career, this event is not to be missed!

Registration priority will be given to CPA members/affiliates and CSBBCS
members/students (limited spaces available)

More information on the fair and how to register to be made available on the
CPA’s website.

LEARNABOUTDIFFERENT
CAREER PATHS IN PSYCHOLOGY
TALK TOAND LEARN FROM
POTENTIAL EMPLOYERS
IDENTIFY AREASWHERE YOUCOULD BENEFIT
FROMCAREER RESOURCES& INFORMATION

When: Friday November 12th, 2021,
from 12pm – 4pm EST

Where: Virtual
Cost: $25.00


